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In compliance to CVC’s directions, as a prelude to Vigilance Awareness 
Week 2024, a three month campaign (16th August to 15th November 
2024) on preventive vigilance with focus on various capacity building 
programmes, a session was organized on 20.09.2024 on the topic 
'Women Empowerment & Gender Sensitisation'. The session was held 
by Ms. Vinita Bakshi, President & COO, Aambra Foundation, a Non-
Profit Organisation established in 2012, focuses on women’s 
empowerment, education, ecosystem building and skill development, 
along with promoting Indian art and culture. The session was attended 
by Director (Finance), all Divisional Heads and other employees of STC, 
besides the employees of MMTC, PEC and EIC also attended the 
programme through Video Conference. 
 








